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In an effort to preserve the walkway leading to the site of the

Vietnam Memorial, and in keeping with the purpose of Memorial
Boulev ard, the Bristol Veterans Council is constructing a tribute

walkway of engraved bricks open to all veterans, past and current,
regardless of residence.

The price of each brick is $60.00 and will contain the veteran's
name and branch of service.

Please furnish the following information with payment made to
Bristol Veterans C o uncil

and return to:
Stanley Piotrowski, Treasurer

Bristol Veterans Council
P.O. Box 2634

Bristol, CT 06011-2634
Veteran's Name:
Branch of Service:
Dates of Service (DD2l4):
Or Service Number:
Contact Person:
Phone Number:

For further information or questions, contact Stanley Piotrowski, S60-589-7942.


